MO Northwind Technical Services, LLC

October 28, 2014

Mr. Tom Molbeck

Director of Parks and Recreation
City Hall Annex Building

800 Center Street, Room 127
Racine, Wl 53403

Dear Mr. Moitbeck:

The Racine Unified School District has requested that Midwest Fiber Networks provide a fiber
optic feed to their facility occupying a portion of the building at 2405 Northwestern Avenue. Due
to the pending road project and at the request of the City Engineer we are trying to avoid boring
under Northwestern Avenue. The most direct route available to avoid confilict with the road
project puts us on some existing WE Energies poles that end on the east side of the Wustum
property at 2519 Northwestern Ave. From that pole we would need to bury the fiber southeast to
the 2405 building. The existing city right of way is full with other utilities, so we are requesting
permission to paraitel an existing telephone conduit package on the Museum property. The
attached drawing illustrates the proposai in detail.

This service was supposed to have been operational by the end of September, so we are
hoping that we can resolve this access issue and complete the project quickly. If you have any
questions regarding the drawing or the work being proposed you can call me at the number
below.

Sincerely,

Sandra Falatyk

President

3701 W. Burnham St., Suite C Phone: 414-459-3560

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53215 Fax: 414-226-2269



